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On behalf of our students, staff and families, welcome to Cheltenham East Primary School.  
 
Our school provides a safe, harmonious, inclusive and stimulating learning environment, where academic 
achievement and student wellbeing is prioritised and nurtured. We care for, and appreciate, each of our students 
as the unique individuals that they are, each with distinct talents, interests and needs, and each with differing 
learning styles.  
 
Our dedicated and passionate teachers ensure our students develop the 21st century skills necessary to 
engage successfully and confidently in our rapidly changing world. We use innovative, evidence based 
instructional approaches in Literacy and Numeracy, while also placing high importance on other areas of the 
curriculum such as Humanities (Geography, History, Civics and Citizenship and Economic/Business) Visual 
Arts, Performing Arts, Instrumental Music, Science, Physical Education and Italian.  
 
Cheltenham East also promotes strong values education with our staff and students upholding our values of 
Respect, Responsibility, Courtesy and Co-operation. These values underpin the basis of how we interact 
positively with each other, and our environment. We are dedicated to preparing our students as socially adept, 
resilient and competent members of society. 
 
There is high value placed on community participation with many opportunities to become involved in school 
events and activities. Providing assistance in the classroom, volunteering for excursions, parent/teacher 
interviews, involvement in school council and attendance at working bees are amongst a diverse list. The school 
has a dedicated Parent’s Committee who pride themselves in both a rigorous fundraising agenda and the 
coordination of social events. 
 
Our school offers an ‘open door’ communications policy. We welcome your input and are always willing to 
address any concerns as quickly as possible. When we work together, we are able to offer your child the very 
best education possible. 
 
I invite prospective parents and students to visit our school and look forward to working closely with you.  
 

Robert Ridgway 
 
Acting Principal 
 

 

 

 

  


